
My name is Olivia Reynolds. I am third year student at UVM doing a major in Animal Science and a minor 

in Community Entrepreneurship. I feel that the 2+2 scholarship has opened a lot of doors for me. Even 

though UVM sounds like a scary thought I will tell the sophomores and freshman that it is worth it. UVM 

needs more students like us that can speak up and really tell students and teachers what is going on in 

the industry because not all things said in classes are what is really goes on in dairy. There will also be a 

lot of opportunities for us at Miner and will allow for more hands-on experiences. Over all I believe this 

is a good scholarship that should continue on.  

 

Thanks,  

Olivia 

 


